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CITY OF GREGORY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON ANNEXATION 

 

 NOTICE is hereby given that the City Council of the City of Gregory will conduct a public hearing 
on Monday, October 19, 2020, and Monday, November 2, 2020 during the regular meeting of the City 
Council which begins at 6:30 p.m., in the City Council Chambers of the Gregory City Hall located at 206 
W. Fourth Street, Gregory, Texas.  The purpose of the hearing will be to consider the annexation of the 
following property: 

30.46 acres of land out of the northwest portion of Section “O”, George H. Paul 
Subdivision, of the Coleman Fulton Pasture Company’s Lands, generally located on the 
east side of FM 2986 just south of the intersection with US 181. 

 The petition for annexation has been submitted by the owner, Solis Enterprises, Inc.  The 
hearing will be conducted pursuant to Section 43.0673 of the Texas Local Government Code. 
   
 In accordance with the order of the office of the Governor issued March 16, 2020, the City 
Council will conduct its meeting and public hearing by video conference in order to advance the public 
health goal of limited face-to-face meetings (also called “social distancing”) to slow the spread of the 
Coronavirus (COVID-19).  The Zoom meeting information will be available in the meeting Agenda posted 
at City Hall and on the City’s website. 
 
 The public will be permitted to offer public comments by video conference as permitted by the 
presiding officer during the meeting.  Written comments or questions may be submitted to the City 
Secretary by regular mail or by email to norma.garcia@gregorytx.com up to five minutes after the 
commencement of the public hearing.  Any written comments received will be included in the record of 
the public hearing.  
 
 Persons with disabilities desiring to participate in this meeting who may require special services 
are requested to contact the City Secretary at least 48 hours in advance of the public hearing.   

 

 

 


